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Weekly Waterproofing Project Updates – Friday, September 30, 2022 

 

  Work began on Sept. 19. Since then, the contractor has been fixing multiple concrete spalls 

throughout the building. This work requires drilling out or cutting out of concrete all the way down to 

the rebar. Once they remove the damaged concrete, they refill it with new concrete. This is a noisy 

process as they use jackhammers to break the concrete. This work will be done throughout the 

duration of the project, including when they are working at or near the balconies. 

 


